

United States Department of the Interior

National Park Service



National Underground Railroad Network to Freedom 4068 Golden Hill Road Church Creek, Maryland 21622

April 12, 2022

Mr. Gianfranco Archimede 125 Ellison, 4th Floor Paterson, New Jersey 07505

Dear Mr. Archimede:

Congratulations! The National Park Service (NPS) evaluated the application for the Huntoon - Van Rensalier Underground Railroad Site to be included in the National Underground Railroad Network to Freedom (Network to Freedom). We found that it makes a significant contribution to the understanding of the Underground Railroad in American history and that it meets the requirements for inclusion as a Site To ensure accurate interpretation of the Underground Railroad to the public, we wish to emphasize that you may only represent the association with the Network to Freedom as it has been approved in the application.

As a Site included in the Network to Freedom, you may use the logo with prior approval from your regional coordinator. Each owner/manager listed in your application will receive a Certificate of Acceptance in the mail, along with a window cling and stickers of the Network to Freedom logo. We ask that these materials not be replicated and that uses are consistent with the policy outlined in the attached Graphic Standards Manual.

Congratulations again on your accomplishment. We commend you on your dedication to this important aspect of our history and expect that you will join with us in continuing to exemplify the values expressed in the National Underground Railroad Network to Freedom Act. We welcome you to the Network to Freedom and wish you continued success. Please do not hesitate to contact your Regional Program Manager at any time to seek assistance, advice, information, or to let them know about your current activities.

Sincerely,

Diane Miller

Diano E. Mille

National Program Manager

National Underground Railroad Network to Freedom



CERTIFICATE OF ACCEPTANCE

Presented to

Huntoon - Van Rensalier Underground Railroad Site

The National Park Service has evaluated this SITE as making a significant contribution to the understanding of the Underground Railroad in American history and it meets the requirements for inclusion in the National Underground Railroad Network to Freedom



Diane Miller, Program Manager Network to Freedom, National Park Service

March 9, 2022

